
 

 

 
13th March 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Design and Technology – Food and Nutrition Y1 
 
This half term, children in Year 1 will be undertaking a food and nutrition unit in their 
Design and Technology work focusing on salads. 
 
This will involve them designing and making their own fruit or vegetable salad using 
chopping, peeling and grating skills. Children will be following design criteria to choose 
their own ingredients (at least 4 ingredients, from 3 different food groups).  
 
We have considered any allergies that we have been made aware of. Please contact 
the office if you have any concerns or need to make us aware of additional allergy 
information. 
 
If possible, it would really help us if a small voluntary contribution of £1 could be made 
towards the costs of food items for children cooking. Could this please be made in 
cash and given to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 18th March. Should you wish 
to contribute more, then please do so. 
 
We look forward to sharing the salads the children make with you at home, so could 
we also ask that you provide a small plastic tub with a lid on Tuesday 18th March. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Hathaway  
Year 1 Teacher 


